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Annual Plant Sale turning over a new leaf  
 
The annual Plant and Jumble sale at the Campbell River Community Centre every April 
is turning over a new leaf and will include a seed swap, seed sales and a garden expo 
for both businesses and community groups. 
 
“To meet the strong interest in local gardening and food self-sufficiency, this event has 
undergone a metamorphosis,” says recreation programmer Judy Ridgway. “These 
changes mean participants will now have the opportunity to watch live demonstrations, 
purchase merchandise and pick up lots of free gardening information as well as 
supporting 50-plus active living programs through the annual plant sale.” 
 
The event will take place from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Sunday, March 19 at the Community 
Centre. 
 
There are still spaces available for gardening-related businesses, seed swappers and 
community groups who would like to have a table at the event. There is no cost for 
community groups or seed swappers. Tables are $25 for businesses.  
 
To book a table, please contact Kara Shirley at 250-923-7911 or email 
kara.shirley@campbellriver.ca. 
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